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Dear Parents and carers,

I am delighted to share some wonderful updates and
upcoming events with you. As always, we are proud of our
pupils and their continuous achievements, symbolising our
school values of hope, curiosity, trust, and opportunity.

Celebrating Achievements
A massive well done to all our Year 1 pupils for their amazing
efforts with the phonics screening check last week. Their hard
work and dedication have truly paid off, and we are
extremely impressed with their achievements. It looks like
their collective results will be very pleasing.

Our Year 4 pupils have also completed their Multiplication
Checks this week. Their maturity and approach to the tests
have been exemplary, and we eagerly await their results.
Well done, Year 4!

Lunchtime Music Concerts
The Lunchtime Music Concerts have provided a fantastic
opportunity for our pupils to showcase their talents. It has
been wonderful to see the progress our young musicians
have made, and we thank all the parents and friends who
have come to support them.

Chessington Trip
Our group that visited Chessington had a wonderful day
filled with excitement and joy. The thrill of the rollercoasters
was a particular highlight, and everyone had the best time.

This week at Priory



Year 6 Aladdin Production
We hope every parent of a Year 6 pupil has secured tickets for
our upcoming Aladdin production. It promises to be an
amazing show with special guests including the Mayor and
Mayoress on Tuesday, and the Director of Children’s Services on
Thursday. Please note the time change for Tuesday’s show – it
will now start at 6:30pm to accommodate the football match
schedule.

Next Week's Highlights

Learning Together Mornings
Next week, we are excited to offer dedicated time for pupils and
parents to connect during our Learning Together Mornings.
This is a wonderful opportunity to see first-hand the incredible
learning journey of your children. Here are the scheduled times:

Orchard: Thursday, 2:15 – 3:00 pm
Reception: Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th, 8:30 – 9:30
am
Year 1: Thursday 27th, 8:45 – 9:30 am
Year 2: Tuesday 25th, 8:45 – 9:30 am



Year 3: Thursday 27th, 8:45 – 9:30 am
Year 4: Wednesday 26th, 8:45 – 9:30 am
Year 5: Wednesday 26th, 8:45 – 9:30 am
Year 6: Extra sessions completed in Spring Term
Nursery: You will receive an invite with your scheduled day.

Upcoming Events
Monday: The Choir will perform at the Hexagon. It is also
the EYFS Parent Forum at 2:00 pm. After school, we have a
Stay and Play for our new Reception pupils.
Tuesday: 3Moore will visit the University of Reading
Museum. At 2:30pm, Parents are invited to learn about the
topics covered in our RSE lessons this term. The Aladdin
performance will take place at 6:30 pm.
Thursday: The Aladdin performance will take place at 7pm.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to
seeing you at these events and celebrating the wonderful
achievements of our pupils together.



  

Upcoming events in the summer term

Summer Music Festival Hexagon Reading - 24th June
EY Parent forum -24th June
Learning Together Mornings - W/C 24th June
Reception Stay and Play - 24th June
Reception/Year 2 Learning Together Morning  - 25th June 
RSE parent meeting -25th June
3Moore Ure Museum - 25th June
Performance to parents - 25th June, 6:30pm
Reception/Year 5/Year 5 Learning Together Morning
-26th June
Dress rehearsal, cast 2 - 26th June
Year 1/Year 3 Learning Together Morning -27th June
Performance to parents - 27th June, 7pm
Guitar Lunchtime Concert - 27th June
Orchard Learning Together Afternoon -27th June
Nursery Stay and Play - 1st July



  

Year 6 Transition Workshops - 2nd July
3Rashford Ure Museum - 3rd July
MHST Coffee Morning - 3rd July
Plastic free July - 3rd July
Year 6 Summer fayre - 5th July
Burnham Grammar Science Afternoon - 5th July
3Wickes Ure Museum - 9th July
Literacy Specialist Day - 9th July
Year 6 Transition Workshops- 9th July
Year 5 BGS - 10th July
Year 5 parent meeting - applying for secondary - 11th July
Little Canada - 12th July
Arts week - W/C 15th July

Sports day - 17th July 
Nursery and Orchard sports day - 18th July
Year 6 Graduation - 23rd July PM
Reception Graduation - 24th July AM
Nursery final day - 24th July
Final celebration assembly - 25th July - End of term. Whole
school to attend Guard of Honour. Year 6 finish at 11:30am.
Once they have gone, rest of school go back into class to be
dismissed by 12pm.



  

Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 17th

Whole  School - 86%
 
Year 1 - 81%
Year 2 - 86%
Year 3 - 87%
Year 4 - 86%
Year 5 - 86% 
Year 6 - 97%
 
Congratulations to Woodland Badgers  with 97% the
highest attendance this week!



Important dates:

Click here to link to the school
calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2023-2024

Peek at the week:

Please follow the link for this
week’s 

ps://www.prioryschool.co.uk/p
eek-at-the-week-1/

   
 

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Signs of the week:

Art

https://youtu.be/eIHhNGBSOHg

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


Study Bugs - A new way to report
absence

We're pleased to announce that Priory is introducing a new,
more efficient and secure system for reporting your child's
absence due to illness, called Studybugs. 

With the app, you no longer need to call or email the front
office, instead you can report your child's illness directly
onto the app. 

Please get the free Studybugs app, or register on Studybugs
website, and use it to tell us whenever your child's ill and
unable to attend school. 

Get the app or register now:
https://studybugs.com/about/parents









Congratulations to Ananya in Year 5 for winning 2 Gold
medals at the National Development Plan competition
(British Gymnastics) held at Newcastle yesterday!

Great Gymnastics



Priory Friends will be running an ice pops stall at the
summer fair on July 5th. It’s always very popular with the
children especially if it’s a hot afternoon. We need some
help running the stall - can anyone come to help for an
hour or so that afternoon? We usually make a small profit
for the Priory Friends so we can support the schools
projects but it’s also to give the kids a treat. Please contact
Priory Friends by leaving a message with Sandy on
reception.

A message from Priory Friends



In Science, the Orchard have been carrying out experiments
based on States of Matter. For example, changing solids to
liquid using our body temperature to melt chocolate. 

Orchard News

In Geography this week we explored the water cycle. 



This week, Woodland Badgers have been continuing with our topic
of Wonderful Water and have been listening and exploring a
sensory story from our book ‘Rain’ by Manya Stojic. We’ve explored
different smells, the feeling of rain, dry mud and squelchy mud,
along with the different animals from the story. 

In art we have been painting using watercolours like the artist
David Bellamy, and looked at examples of his paintings too!

Our daily attention autism sessions have been enjoyable, and we
have been going to the gym for PE on Thursday.  We’re continuing
to focus on our communication skills, using our PECs and
communication boards to request items during sensory play and
our turn-taking sessions. 

As the weather gets warmer we will be beginning to do more water
sensory play, please can we ask that the children have spare clothes
in their bags every day. 

Woodland Badgers News


















